
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Austin Police Department 

Office of the Chief 
 

TO:  Mayor and Council Members 

FROM: Brian Manley, Chief of Police 

DATE: August 8, 2019 

SUBJECT: City Council Resolutions 20180614-073 and 074 – Quarterly Reports 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide updates on two Council directives, 20180614-073 

and 20180614-074, adopted June 14, 2018.  The first resolution focuses on police response to 

non-violent misdemeanors, while the second involves matters related to immigration 

enforcement and information sharing.  

 

Past reports have been forwarded via memorandum, including attachments, to Mayor and 

Council. As of April 2019, quarterly reports are available online. Please visit APD’s website 

using this link: 

 

http://austintexas.gov/page/council-resolution-reporting-requirements-20180614-73-74  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me or Chief of Staff Troy Gay. 

 

 

cc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

 Rey Arellano, Assistant City Manager 

 Troy Gay, Assistant Chief  
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